

Study to Explore Early Development

<Date>

- <Name of primary caregiver and child participant>
- <Address 1>
- <Address 2>

Dear < name of mother >,

Thank you for taking part in our study. Results from this study may help us learn more about possible causes for autism and other developmental disabilities. They might also lead to better services and treatments for children with autism and related disabilities. Your participation has been important in helping us reach these goals.

If you have any questions please call *Project Coordinator*> at *Phone number*>. A second letter will be mailed to you to tell you about your child's test results. We will also be sending newsletters to update you on our study's success. Once again, thank you very much for your time and energy.

Sincerely,

<Project Study Coordinator>